
 

LITTLE FARMERS TOPIC – World Cup Celebrations 

Our Contact Details are as follows:- Direct Line - 0161 653 1996  Email ffn10@fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk 

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help  



Dates for the Diary 

 

Fri 13 July  Last Day of Term for Grant Children 

 

Mon 27 Aug  Summer Bank Holiday—We are closed  

 

 

PLENTY OF FUN ACTIVITIES WILL BE SENT VIA iCONNECT 

 

Summer time!  

As the weather is now becoming warmer please provide a sunhat for your child and bring ‘new sun cream’ as most sun 
creams have a 12 month expiration date. 

NSPCC Update 

Parents & Carers from The School House have raised a whopping £1,226 in the last 12 months for NSPCC which is       
AMAZING! Your ongoing support is much appreciated.  Total raised was £8,052 this year, and a cheque was presented to the 
NSPCC in June. 

Company News 

We are delighted to announce we have just been awarded ‘Outstanding’ by Ofsted!  The team work so hard and are over the 
moon with this result.  Thanks to all parents/carers for your support and also everyone at Fisherfield for their help. 

Photobooks 

This is an exciting new offering from iConnect which allows you to create lovely gifts of photobooks by using photos we send 
you via ParentZone. 

iConnect  

Please continue sending us your holiday photos and thanks again for your contributions via ParentZone, it’s great to 

see what you’ve been up to.  

Staff Info 

The School House staff joined in the Norden Carnival which raises money for local charities, and 
we WON the best dressed float competition! 

 

 

RUNNING WILD for a Private Party 

 

 

 

 

 

If you’re interested in booking a Private 
Party @ Running Wild go to  

www.runningwildparties.co.uk  

Tel: Paula on 0161 653 1996 

 

Bye For Now, 

Sabrina & Team 


